Good afternoon,

In response to your numbered items below:

1. The subject property has no OPEN/PENDING/EXPIRED permits and demolition permits that need attention.
2. The subject property has no open code violations or fines due.

3. The subject property has no unrecorded liens/fines/special assessments due.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Thank You

Adam Wolfe

North Annville Township Secretary
(717) 679-2730

Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2024 6:57 PM
To: ADWNATS@comcast.net
Subject: 824 LAUREL GROVE RD - RTK Request

Hello,
Please find the attached RTK request.

Our firm has been requested to research the referenced property for any BUILDING PERMITS, CODE VIOLATION & SPECIAL ASSESSMENT
FEES on record in any city, town, village, or port authority.

Requesting to provide the below information for the property.

Address: 824 LAUREL GROVE RD, ANNVILLE 17003
Parcel: 25-2292444-372796-0000
Owner: STECKBECK, SHARON

1. Please advise if the below address has any OPEN/PENDING/EXPIRED Permits and demolition
permits that need attention and any fees due currently.

2. Also advise if there are any open Code Violation or fines due that needs attention currently.

3. Advise if there are any unrecorded liens/fines/special assessments due.
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